BULLETIN EXTRA 5 – Fr. Wilmot
Well I hope the weekend is going well for you all and pray that we will be joining each – albeit in limited numbers – for Mass together soon. We may very well have public Masses in our churches as early as next weekend – Pentecost, the birthday of the Church - but we must wait for a few days until the “powers that be” Church and state sort it out. If we do meet, with our churches open for Sunday Mass, the following will be necessary to bear in mind. (Do keep an eye out and an ear open for any communications that will come from your local church).
The dispensation not to attend Sunday Mass is still in effect until further notice. 2) If you are elderly (say over 65) or ailing in anyway, stay at home if you wish and watch on TV (I’m 71 but healthy so I’ll be there.)  3) You may only attend your parish church, where you are a member, where communion will be given on the hand for now.4) Wear a mask and follow distancing directions when you enter the church. 5) You will enter one door (which is yet to be decided) and leave through another.5) There must be no gathering in the church afterwards. 
The pastor will give brief instructions before the Mass so be in place at least 5 minutes early - before the doors close. I will pass on more info when I get it so be watchful. Perhaps some of this will change but this is it for now. Always observe social distancing etc.  Many blessings at this special time! Fr.W.
